
 Council Highlights 

 

Regular Council Meeting of May 27, 2020  
 
Council Highlights briefly identify decisions made by Council. Council 
encourages its residents, businesses and stakeholders to keep in touch 
with Council news. 
 
Programs and Services Priorities  
Council confirmed the Programs and Services Priorities as presented, with the addition of the Economic 
Development priorities.  
 
A workshop will be held in the near future, with a face to face meeting if possible, to discuss the 
preparation of the operating (3 years) and capital (5 years) budgets.  
 
Strategic Plan Review 
Council approved the revised 2018-2022 Strategic Plan.  
 
FFCS Requests for Funding  
Flagstaff County will work collaboratively with the Battle River Economic Opportunities Committee (BREOC) 
and Flagstaff Family and Community Services (FFCS) to discuss Covid-19 strategies and long-term 
strategies around Social Resiliency.  
 
Expansion of Level 1 Peace Officer Authorities on Primary Highways  
A formal letter will be submitted to the Peace Officer Program requesting an exemption from Section 24.15 
of the Peace Officer Program Policy and Procedures Manual, to authorize the Flagstaff County Peace 
Officers to conduct traffic enforcement on one and two digit highways, within their jurisdiction, regardless 
of the speed limit.  
 
Oiled Roads 
Council defeated the following motions:  
1. To cancel the transitioning of the oiled road 103.  
2. That all oiled roads be transitioned back to gravel as they deteriorate, at the discretion of Public Works.  
 
Once approved, the full Council Meeting minutes can be found at www.flagstaff.ab.ca under 
the “Council” tab and in the “Meetings and Minutes” section. 


